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EAU CLAIRE, WI - Representative Dana Wachs (D-Eau Claire) feels that the April 5th election
proved why the Legislature needs to fund a public education campaign on Wisconsin’s Voter ID
law. At least that's why he called on Legislative Republicans Thursday from this northwest
Wisconsin town to fulfill their obligation through the Voter ID law to fund a public education
campaign.

  

“There are many stories of people who had trouble voting or were turned away at the polls
simply because they weren’t aware of the changes that were made," said Wachs. "At a time
when we should be encouraging more voter participation, Legislative Republicans are making it
significantly more difficult for people to exercise their right to vote."

  

Under 2011 Wisconsin Act 23, the Voter ID law, the state was supposed to fund a public
information campaign which has still not yet occurred. Rep. Wachs is a co-sponsor of Assembly
Bill 987, a proposal that would have provided $500,000 to the Government Accountability Board
and the Elections Commission, one of its successor organizations, to conduct a public
informational campaign related to the Voter ID requirements. This bill was not given a public
hearing in the Assembly Committee on Campaigns and Elections and was not brought forward
for a vote.

  

“I’m very disappointed with the lack of cooperation by the party in control to educate the public
and encourage participation in our elections,” added Wachs. “It seems like all they care about is
keeping their power and not listening to the will of the people. Voters in Wisconsin deserve
better, and we must work to ensure that people can exercise this most precious right.”
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